09EX058

Bosworth Mary

From: Brian Wiedmeier [BrianW@KTLLP.com]
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2009 1:56 PM

To: Bosworth Mary; Johnson Ted

Subject: Sidewalk Appeal

Hello Mary/Ted,

Thanks for the update on the exception to the sidewalk construction for our 2 lots on East Minnesota and Hwy 79. From
my understanding the Hwy 79/Campbell Street (West side of the West lot) was denied. | would like to appeal this
decision and meet with whomever you deem necessary. The construction at this time just doesn’t make sense until we
have more of a future plan for East Minnesota. One other issue | can see is the current drainage along Hwy 79. The
sidewalk will be right in major drainage of that easement. I'm willing to sign whatever waiver for the future but let's do
it when it makes sense to do it. Please advise me on my next step.

THANKS,

BrIAN WIEDMEIER, CSC/MCSE
AMNYTIME SToRAGE LLO

5568 Wildwood Drive
Rapid City, SD 57701
office; (605)391672



